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To: sharon.dickinson@]acity.org

Dear Ms. Dickerson, | was alarmed by the phrase "any stray animal" found w in the text of the proposed ordinance.
Rabbits are the #3 animal in LAAS shelters. People typically have no idea re current best practices for providing for the
mental and physical needs of pet rabbits. Most of what people think they know about domestic rabbits is wrong!!!

The wording of the proposal should be altered to make it clear that it applies only to dogs and cats. I'm opposed to the
proposal in its present form.

Thank you,

Lisa Edmondson

3438 Mentone AV#1

LA, CA 90034

310-836-5949



